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Declaration letter

February 20%, 2017

This letter states that there is no change in the design, circuitry or construction and the
original test results performed on the VN210 RF Modem continue to be representative and
applicable to the equipment.

Description of minor cosmetic differences:

1. The FCC ID label has been modified and enlarged. Also, the FCC ID differs from the
previous VN210 RF Modem (SQB-NIVISMOD0004).

For additional information please contact Adrian Vatamanu.

Sincerely,
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Adrian Vatamanu
Hardware Engineer
Control Data Systems

adrian.vatamanu@cds.ro

Control Data Systems
Liberty Technology Park, Garii 21, Cluj-Napoca, Romania
+40 264 554430/ www.cds.ro



